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I am against having the filtration plant at this location.  I live on Oxbow Parkway near the construction site.  If it is allowed it will be
there long after we are gone, disrupting nature.  Allowing it is breaking the law and this law should not be allowed to be broken by one
or a few "decision makers".  Our demands should make a difference.  The County should be on our side, not the side of the City of
Portland.

Steve Hopkins
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